
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 15, 2013 
 
 
 
Ms. Beth Salak 
Director, Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Attention:  Tariff Section 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
RE:  TL727 
 
Dear Ms. Salak: 
 
Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink hereby respectfully withdraws its General Exchange Tariff in its entirety, 
effective March 1, 2013.  The Company’s Local Terms of Service containing its rates, terms, and conditions for 
all services being detariffed is available on its website at www.centurylink.com/tariffs.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at (913) 345-7571 or Sandy Khazraee at (850) 
847-0173. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Debra Levy 
 
Debra Levy 
Attachments 
 
cc: Sandy Khazraee  
 John Felz 
 
 

FL 13-01 
 

Debra.Levy@CenturyLink.com 
5454 West 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Tel: 913-345-7571 
Fax: 913-345-6756 
www.centurylink.com 


